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Make Your Voice Heard in Congress

 

The AFM-EPF has launched a new webpage to connect participants with their Members of

Congress and the Joint Select Committee on the Solvency of Multiemployer Pension Plans.

 

The voices of our 50,000 participants and those of other 100+ funds facing insolvency will be

crucial in persuading members of the Joint Select Committee to act this year to produce and

pass legislation that fully and fairly solves the national multiemployer pension crisis.

 

 Visit https://afm-epf.org/Congress.aspx to:

Learn about the Joint Select Committee

Identify your Members of Congress

Plan what to say

Call your Members of Congress

Email your Members of Congress and the Joint Select Committee

We will alert participants when there are key moments this year when it is especially

important to reach out to Members of Congress. We hope these resources empower

participants to take real action to help protect the Fund, their own benefits and those of their

fellow musicians.

 

Trustees Send Letter to Members of Joint Select Committee

 

Following the recent meetings held by AFM-EPF Co-Chairs Ray Hair

and Chris Brockmeyer with Members of Congress, the Trustees have sent a letter to all

members of the Joint Select Committee. As in the letter sent to Congressional leaders in

January, the Trustees describe the stakes for participants, employers and the economic

wellbeing of communities across the country. They urge the Joint Select Committee to take

action now. You can read this letter here.

 

Joint Select Committee to Hold Next Hearing:

https://afm-epf.org/Congress.aspx
https://www.afm-epf.org/Portals/2/AFMDocuments/Pension_Fund_Notes_20180512.pdf
https://www.afm-epf.org/Portals/2/AFMDocuments/Pension_Fund_Notes_201800503.pdf
https://www.afm-epf.org/Portals/2/AFMDocuments/AFM-EPF_Letter_to_JSC.pdf


“Employer Perspectives on Multiemployer Pension Plans”

 

The Joint Select Committee has announced that its next hearing will take place on

Wednesday, June 13 at 2:00 p.m. Eastern, which will examine “Employer Perspectives on

Multiemployer Pension Plans.” The hearing will be broadcast live on the Committee’s

website, and it will be archived there for later viewing.
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